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Fall Auction Recap 

Thank you to those who helped out at our Fall Auction this past Saturday! We are pleased 
to announce that we were able to raise over $25,000! We look forward to furthering our 
school projects with these funds to provide our students with the best schooling around! 

Discount Cards! 

Have you sold all 10 of your discount cards yet? Remember that if you sell 10 cards, you will 
receive the ECS Coupon booklet full of more than 20 coupons to redeem at school! You 
may asked the office for more discount cards at any time. If you would like to print a graphic 
of the discount card for selling purposes (great for promoting outside Walmart), you may 
download it from our Facebook page or website. 

Grandparents Day 

On Friday, October 25, we will be hosting Grandparents Day at ECS! Invitations for this 
event were sent home last week. Hopefully every student has signed theirs and sent it to 
their grandparents! One minor change to the flyer is that at 10:00, everybody will move to 
the chapel for the performances. After all of the performances in the chapel, grandparents 
will be invited to visit their grandchild’s classroom. After that, if the students would like to 
go home with their grandparents, they may, as long as they are signed out in the office. 

Basketball Team Sign-ups 

As our soccer and volleyball seasons come to a close, we are excited to start planning for 
the boys and girls basketball seasons! If your 6th-12th grade child is interested in playing this 
year, please have them sign-up in the office. We are looking forward to an awesome season! 

Box Tops Final Collection 

If you have any more paper box tops, the final collection date is next Friday, October 18th! 
Please turn them in to the office or the Box Tops box in the office hallway. 

School on Monday 

This Monday, October 14, school will be held as normal. 

Visor Cards for Dismissal 

Beginning Monday, October 21, anyone picking up a student after school must present an 
ECS-issued visor card with that student’s last name on it. We will be sending home 3 copies 
of everyone’s visor cards next Wednesday to be left in your vehicle, and the following 
Monday they must always be shown in order to pick-up a student, even if the parent is 
picking them up. No student will be released without a visor card. The only exception is 
those students riding the bus home. If you accidentally forget your visor card, you will need 
to stop by the office to pick up a temporary visor card, which is good for that day only. 
Thank you for helping us as we strive to protect our students. Please contact the office if 
you have any questions about this new system! 
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